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Honorable Mayor and City Council

Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Fourth Distri
Councilmember James Johnson, Seventh District

State Legislation Committee Sacramento Trip- January 28, 2013

On January 28, 2013 we traveled to Sacramento as part of our respective roles
on the State Legislation Committee. During this visit, we participated in
numerous policy discussions with state legislators on issues noted below.

• AB 39: Proposition 39 Energy Efficiency Implementation Plan
• Zero Emission Projects / Interstate-710 Goods Movement Projects
• Cap and Trade Revenue Allocation
• Redevelopment Dissolution
• Economic Development Authority Legislation
• Waste-to-Energy: Southeast Resource and Recovery Facility (SERRF)

Operations
• Parking Citation Collection
• Plastic Bag Ban

Recommendation: Receive and file travel report of Councilmembers Patrick
O'Donnell and James Johnson for State Legislation Committee trip of
January 28, 2013.

Fiscal Impact: There is no significant fiscal impact in the filing of this
report.


